

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well!

Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed to following Jesus together. Visit <u>alderwood.cc/connect</u> and see where you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? Stephen Ministry can help. <u>alderwood.cc/stephen</u>

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming events. Visit our calendar at <u>alderwood.cc/events-page</u>

COMING UP

- Vacation Bible School June 27-30 All completed 1st thru 6th graders are invited! Register at <u>alderwood.cc/vbs</u> before June 25th. Lots of opportunities to volunteer and help make VBS an out of this world experience!
- Family Camp July 10-16

 Held at Warm Beach Campground, this is one of the most highlyanticipated events of the year at Alderwood! Come for the whole
 week, the weekend, or even just for a day. All ages welcome!
 Registration will begin June 1st. More info at alderwood.cc/camp

DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE. TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 84576

Giving available online or on the ACC app



MISSIONARY UPDATE

KATHERINE MOSHER

MISSION AVIATION FELLOWSHIP



Dear Alderwood Community Church, A week after returning to Sentani, Papua, Indonesia, the second

semester began at Hillcrest International School (HIS). It has been wonderful to be back in the classroom with my students. A two

year prayer-filled journey through support raising and language school in Bahasa, Indonesia was worth it to be back in the classroom.

My days are filled with teaching secondary classes, attending meetings, organizing Student Council events and everything else that goes along with being in education. But one of my favorite times during the week is Homeroom when I met with my 9th graders and we pray together and talk about what God had done in our lives recently.

One of the bigger events during these past few months was the successful completion of our annual student mission trip called Outdoor Education. On this year's OE, all of the high school students and chaperones went to the interior village of Onya and completed work projects, shared the Gospel, and presented an informative program about HIV/AIDS.

In the coming months, please pray for the people of Papua, Indonesia. There has been a lot of unrest in the area to the point where missionaries have not been able to return to their villages. Also, pray for the students and teachers of HIS as we prepare for the end of the school year. Please keep the 12th graders in your prayers as they say their last goodbyes before heading off to college and beyond. Personally, please pray for me as I settle in to a new house after the end school year and welcome my mother and brother who are coming for a visit.

Blessings,

Katherine